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JANUARY 6/7, 2024 

T  E   
S�ãçÙ��ù, J�Äç�Ùù 6 

EPIPHANY 

10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship w/Communion 

SçÄ��ù, J�Äç�Ùù 7 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

10:00 am Worship w/Communion 

w/Children’s Church 

11:00 am Deeper Waters Class 

Tu�Ý��ù, J�Äç�Ùù 9 

5:45 pm  Zumba 

7:00  pm  Choir Practice 

W��Ä�Ý��ù,  J�Äç�Ùù 10 

6:00  pm  Fundraising Dinner 

7:30 pm Essence of Joy Concert 

T«çÙÝ��ù, J�Äç�Ùù 11 

5:45 pm  Zumba 

S�ãçÙ��ù, J�Äç�Ùù 13 

10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Worship w/Communion 

SçÄ��ù, J�Äç�Ùù 14 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

10:00 am Worship w/Communion 

w/Children’s Church 

11:00 am Deeper Waters Class 

P  L            
 

TLC D  
Linda Leslie, Barb Roberts, Elaine Burn, 
Kay Trostle 

TLC F  
Rita & Mary Shetler, Joe Bitner, Vincent, 
Adrian 

Readings  

Genesis 1:1‐5 

Psalm  29 

Acts 19:1‐7 

        Mark 1:4‐11  

The Altar Flowers are 

In Memory of 

Dennis Zerbe’s mother, 

Betty 

MINISTRY CANCELLATION POLICY 

During the winter months the weather in Central PA 
can become problematic in terms of travel. Rarely do 
we need to cancel events or programs as Pastor Ron 
simply walks across the street while many of our dis-
ciples must drive to attend events here at the church. 
Our past policy is still in effect: USE YOUR OWN 
DISCRETION AS TO WHETHER YOU SHOULD 

TRAVEL OR NOT. Stay safe. 

If, for some reason we do have to cancel an event or 
ministry, Beth will send out an email, post the  

message on both our website and Facebook page. You 
can also call the church to inquire, 814-238-2024 or 

call Pastor Ron 814-933-8514. 



On January 16th, Bill Adams, a member of our congregaƟon  

will be turning 90.  The family has requested that those of us 

who choose to, send a birthday card to him.  His address is: 

Bill Adams 

112 Grandview Road 

State College, PA 16801 

FUNDRAISING DINNER FOR EOJ 

Many of you have heard of Essence of Joy (EOJ), a sister group to Essence 2 that rehearses here at Trinity. 
Next summer Tony Leach, the director, is planning a trip to France for participants of both groups. To that end, 

we have been asked to host a Fundraising Dinner to support the students of EOJ. The dinner is set for  
Wednesday, February 10, 6 pm. Following dinner members of EOJ will present musical numbers for those 

present. A freewill offering will be received at both the dinner and the recital.  
With questions, speak to Pastor Ron. 

MINISTRIES RESUME AFTER HOLIDAY BREAK 

CHOIR REHEARSALS – Under the direcƟon of Graham Sanders the Choir will resume  

rehearsing on Tuesday nights beginning January 9, 7 pm in the Worship Space. All 

are welcome to join this ministry. 

DEEPER WATERS – Classes are held on Sundays starƟng right aŌer the morning worship 

schedule, around 11 am. The sessions end at 12 noon. The class is in the Faith Room 

(next to Pastor Ron’s Office). If you have a child in Middle School and want to enroll 

that child in our Deeper Waters Ministry, speak with Pastor Ron who teaches the 

class. 

WEDNESDAY DINNERS – Plans at this point are sƟll not complete. Watch for details. 


